2022 OCTOBERFEST BUCKET RAFFLE
TICKET INFORMATION

WHAT DO | NEED TO KNOW?

+ Hilltop Primary School PTA is doing a Bucket Raffle as part of the 2022 Octoberfest Fall Carnival.

» A Bucket Raffle involves multiple prizes (see below) with each prize having its own bucket for
the deposit of tickets based on the participant’s choice. For example, if you're a HUGE Vikings
fan, put all your tickets in bucket #3! Or spread your tickets across the buckets for a chance to
win multiple prizes!

« Your child has been assigned 20 tickets to sell. Each ticket is only $2.00!

* The bucket raffle drawings will take place on Saturday, October 15 at 3:00 PM in the Hilltop
Cafeteria; a person does not need to be present to win.

WHAT DO | NEED T0 D0?

Step 1: Sell 20 Raffle Tickets

Step 2: Complete & Detach Ticket Stub with Adult Buyer Name & Phone #

Step 3: Circle Prize Bucket 1, 2, or 3 on Each Ticket Stub

Step 4: Return Ticket Stubs and Payment to Hilltop - Cash or Checks made out to Hilltop PTA
(We CANNOT accept Venmo for raffle tickets)

Step 5: Return Unsold Tickets to Hilltop ASAP so another student may sell them

Step 6: Request More Tickets by contacting Emily or Amanda (contact information below)

PRIZE BUCKET #1: PRIZE BUCKET #2: PRIZE BUCKET #3:

GREAT WOLF LODGE
$300 CASH WATERPARK HOTEL STAY TWO VIKINGS TICKETS

DONATED BY DONATED BY VIKINGS VS. ARIZONA

EDDIE’S AUTO SONDER BEHAVIORAL ON OCTOBER 30. 2022

HEALTH AND WELLNESS
VALUE $400 VALUE $500

Need More Tickets? Have Questions? Contact the Octoberfest Raffle Chairs!
Emily Grillo - emilygrillo13@gmail.com - 612-616-9994
Amanda Klein - amandadaninger@gmail.com - 651-308-8422

Legal Notices:
- Ticket stubs on which no bucket number has been indicated by the player shall be placed by a
Hilltop representative into the bucket with the most valuable prize.
- Any person 18 years or older may purchase a raffle ticket. The state of Minnesota requires us to
record the distribution of our raffle tickets in accordance with Minnesota Statute 349 and Minneso-
ta Rule 7861. Due to the volume of tickets distributed, we ask for your assistance in complying
with this statute.




